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This half term our school focus is:   Kindness 

Dates for your Diary: 
Tuesday 15th Thursday + 17th November - Parental consultations- please make an appointment 
with Ms Tucker.
Friday 18th November - Children in Need
Wednesday 23rd November - Seahorses- bring a doll or figure into school.
Week beginning 28th November Scholastic Book Fair all week.
Thursday 1st December - Seahorses - bring in an old toy day.
Monday 5th December -Seals Class to Penryn College-Christmas Lectures-more 
details to follow.
Thursday 8th December - KS1 Nativity at St Peter’s Church at 4.30pm
Friday 9th December - Flushing village Christmas light switch-on!
Wednesday 14th December -KS2 Christingle at St Peter’s Church -5pm.
Friday 16th December – End of term.

Children in Need
 Friday November 18th 

This year, School Council are asking 
everyone to come to school 

wearing spots! 
If you would like to donate 

(suggested amount is £1) you can do 
this through your child’s Parent Pay 

account- see link below!! 
Spotacular!

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/
Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=9634

\

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Korra and Rudy
Starfish- Obi and Dora
Seals- Lois and Alex

Dolphins- Romilly and Rosie

Congratulations Everybody!

 

Attendance

Seahorses:  97.3%
Starfish:  96.9%
Seals:  92.5%

Dolphins:  99.2%

Well done, again Dolphins !

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER 

Flushing pupils and staff held a 
two-minute silence today, during 

worship.  
It was a really touching moment to 
see the whole school together on 

such an occasion.

Lest We Forget 
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Book Fair News!  We are really excited to be hosting 
another Scholastic Book Fair between Monday 

November 28th and Friday December 2nd. 
There will be a wide range of books for sale to appeal to 

every age group. 
An ideal opportunity to buy Christmas presents and 

support the school. More details to follow!

FOFS Christmas Card 
Fundraiser

Your festive orders have been 
delivered and are ready to 

collect from the school office.  

Please ensure that you have 
either paid in full, or bring any 
outstanding money when you 

collect.

Dolphin Class went to the 
beach this week.  They 

looked at and collected lots 
of sea-grass and shells.  

We can’t wait to see what 
they will be turned into!

Christmas Light Parade!
Please join us down at the Village 
Club for carols and festive fun for 
Flushing’s grand Christmas Light 

Switch-on on December 9th.  


